This document is to show you how to fill out the Bridge the Gap Letter document. In red is where you put your information. We need to collect at least 100 letters. Please return your letter or mail it to the church by October 17th. Thank you for supporting the Bridge Initiative!



Eliza C. Paul, P.E.
District Engineer
Houston District
Texas Department of Transportation
P.O. Box 1386	
Houston, Texas 77251

RE:      Letter of Support for the Texas Department of Transportation 2021 TIP Call for Projects Application - North Shore East Beltway Pedestrian Connection 

Dear Ms. Paul:

Your name or business supports the Texas Department of Transportation in submitting to the 2021 H-GAC TIP Call for Projects the application for pedestrian improvements along East Beltway 8 from Wallisville Road to Woodforest Boulevard. The proposed project includes upgrades to sidewalks along Beltway 8 frontage roads, intersection improvements at Beltway 8 at Wallisville Road and a pedestrian bridge at Beltway 8 NB Frontage Road across the creek between Sterling Wood Church and Lafayette Village Apartments. The proposed projects improve accessibility and safety for _(who will benefit from project?)___.   

(Add why it the project important for that community group?)

You or your business looks forward to partnering with the Texas Department of Transportation in submitting the application for the subject project and in implementing the project to support safety in the community while promoting connectivity and accessibility.

Sincerely,

CC:  Mark Patterson. P.E., Director, Consultant Contracts, Houston District, TXDOT
        Ana K. Ramirez Huerta, Planner, Advanced Transportation Planning, Houston District, TXDOT

